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OFFICIAL 

Transport Access Program  
Bellambi Station Upgrade  
Community notification October 2022 

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Bellambi Station. This upgrade is being delivered as part of 

the Transport Access Program, an initiative to provide a better experience for public transport customers by 

delivering modern, safe and accessible infrastructure. 

 

 

New building foundation with electrical and communications conduits.  

Completed work 

Work continued on the car park and lighting upgrades in September. The dedicated accessible parking spaces 

were temporarily relocated to allow for work at the level crossing end of the car park.  

The new station building foundation work was completed and the electrical and communications conduits 

were installed.  

Upcoming work 

In October, the next stage of the car park upgrade, including the new kiss and ride zone, will start, and a 

temporary canopy will be installed on the southern side of the existing station building to allow for the 

removal of the northern canopy. The canopy will be removed during the next scheduled rail shutdown 

weekend.  
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Working hours 

Work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and Saturdays from 8am to 1pm.  

Commuter car park 

To allow for the safe delivery of equipment and materials, and to accommodate upcoming work at the 

northern end of the car park, the accessible parking has been relocated and some parking spaces will be 

unavailable.  

The car park will be completely closed twice in October. During this time there will be limited parking on 

Francis Street. The community and residents directly affected will be notified when the dates are confirmed.  

 

Contact 

If you have any questions or would like more information, 

please contact our project team: 

Project information line: 1800 684 490 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/bellambi 

24/7 construction response line: 1800 775 465 

 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

If you need help understanding this information, 

please contact the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us 

on 1800 684 490. 


